
17/12/2020 

MR Darren Pyecroft 
The Beach Club / 1058 Pittwater Rd ST 
Collaroy NSW 2097 
darren.p@thebeachclub.com.au 

RE: DA2020/1453 - 4 Collaroy Street COLLAROY NSW 2097

Dear Assessing Officer,

The Beach Club Board of Directors would like to add their support for this development. 

We feel that this development would add value to our local community and create more value 
and support for the local area . 

Permanent residents would add a lot more value for the struggling local Collaroy businesses 
and would eradicate the sometimes bad elements that have frequented this old establishment 
in the past. That have caused some pain for the Beach Club ( Including the vandalization of 
our premises) 

Many thanks
Darren Pyecroft
CEO

Sent: 17/12/2020 9:22:53 AM
Subject: Online Submission


